
Candy Stringer, PA-C is a certified Physician Assistant who provides 

pediatric and adult endocrine services.   

Candy graduated from Reed College in Portland Oregon with a 

Bachelor's Degree in Biology in 2006.  She graduated from the Physician 

Assistant program at Duke University with a Master's in Health Sciences. 

She is humbled by receiving the prestigious Richard J. Scheele Memorial 

Award for Outstanding Graduate from the Duke Physician Assistant 

program.  

She is an active member of the American Academy of Physician 

Assistants and the North Carolina Academy of Physician Assistants.  

Candy is grateful for the personalized patient-centered care model at 

CCE and enjoys seeing patients of all ages and all aspects of general 

endocrinology. 


